## MICHIGAN REALTORS®

Advocacy Initiatives

Education & Events

Legal Resources

Business Tools

Association Info

## Dear Michigan Realtors®:

The following language may be used by brokerages and associations for very narrowly permitted travel under the Governor's Executive Order 2020-21. Please note that this language is **not** intended to permit travel to showings, open houses, or other work that is otherwise not permitted under the Executive Order. This is very specific to minimum basic operations of a respective office. It is important to note that, starting on April 1st, travel for this narrow purpose will require written designation which can be accomplished by electronic message. We have already heard of instances where people have been pulled over by the state and local authorities. While this suggested language unfortunately won't prevent a possible traffic stop, it will help you to operate within the framework of the Executive Order and explain as much to the enforcement official.

Thank you and stay safe.

## Download letter











## Get Realtor® Party Mobile Alerts

Help strengthen the Realtor® voice! Sign up to receive short text messages to act on important real estate issues. On average, you will receive three to five calls for action per year. Text the word "Realtor" to 30644

\*Message & data rates may apply.

Michigan Realtors® www.mirealtors.com 720 N. Washington Ave Lansing, MI 48906 USA 800-454-7842